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Dear Madams/Sirs; e e

Re: Proactive Action to Protect Workers

| write on behalf of the Mayor and Council of the District of North Saanich. At the
meeting held July 14, 2014, North Saanich Council considered the enclosed
correspondence and adopted the following resolution.

That a letter be written to WorkSafeBC, the Minister of Jobs, Skills Trammg
and Labour, and the Minister of Labour.

On behalf of Mayor and Council of the District of North Saanich, thank you for your
attention to this maiter.

Sincerely,
Z%
Curt Kingsley
Manager of Corporate Services
Enclosure
ce. Stephen Hunt, Director, United Steel Workers, District 3 — Western Provices and
Territories



